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From the Mayor’s Desk 
Dear Marseilles Residents, 

We have said goodbye to 2022 and I am looking forward to 2023.  As I do 

every year I have been reflecting on this past year. The community boat 

launch was completed.  The city obtained another 450k Housing 

Rehabilitation Grant for low to moderate income families. Main, 

Broadway, & Commercial Street Road project was completed as well as the 

water sewer extension to I-80.   

As we stay focused on our future we have many things we are looking 

forward to in 2023.  We have been finally given the go ahead for the grant 

we received to construct sidewalks on Rutland Street up to the Medical 

Center and up Bratton Avenue to 10th Street.  We have grant applications 

to renovate Broadway Park and have a splash pad for the kids, and Main 

Street Revitalization. A TARP application to resurface Commercial Street.  

We have our Brownfield application in to address any environmental issues 

with Washington School and Nabisco building 

I am very fortunate to have a good team at city hall that has fully 

supported moving our city forward. My thanks to Commissioners 

Buckingham, Kaminski, Lewey, & Schaefer, City Engineer Etscheid,and 

Department heads and staff. As they say, many hands make light work. 

I am honored to serve as your mayor.  I’m honored to serve in law 

enforcement and as Deputy Chief of our fire district. I’m grateful for family 

and friends. I’m confident that we will continue to work together.  

Continue to celebrate together. I wish us a healthy, happy, and safe new 

year.  Mayor Jim Hollenbeck 

Positive Results 

 
Marseilles Rotary  

Members are conducting 
their annual fund drive 
for the Marseilles 
Nursing Service. 
Donations may be left at 
City Hall or mailed to the 
Marseilles Nursing 
Service 227 Main Street 
Marseilles, IL. 61341 
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